
Allen, Meredith 

12/22/2013 9:48:49 PM
Raymond G. Fugere (raymond.fugere@cpuc.ca.gov)

From:
Sent:
To:
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: PG&E Draft Opening Comments

Ray,

Attached are PG&E's draft comments. I'm sorry to send them so last minute. I know given the comments are due 
tomorrow likely not helpful for SED's opening but if you have a chance, it would be great to check in before reply 
comments are due.

I hope you have a happy holidays.

Thanks,

Meredith
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